
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses to provide appropriate ground for displaced return
with Yazidi component delegation

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with a delegation of the honorable

Yazidi component headed by Sheik Ismat Tahsin Bek, Special Representative of the Emir Hazem

Bek,  Prince  of  the  Yazidi  Community,29/3/2022,  and  exchanged  with  them  views  on  the

developments of the political scene in Iraq and the region and the reality of the liberated

areas.

His Eminence stressed the importance of returning the displaced, reconstructing the liberated

cities, and providing the appropriate ground for their return, and we said the importance of

social and economic treatments to these areas so that these treatments contribute to the

restoration of security, the return of life, and the provision of job opportunities, while H.E.

renewed his stance with the people of the component and demanding their rights and the rest of

the components that suffered from ISIS terrorism.


